
From: Peter Farmer 

Sent: 28 November 2019 06:39 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: RE: Advertisement application - 2019/5860/A - 53A Neal Street 

Dear Tony, 

1. Apologies for the blurred drawing – please find enclosed updated & clear image FYI. 

2. The existing lights were removed by the landlord – the proposed fittings are new & slightly 

repositioned. 

3. The fascia & projecting sign are the same material. The scorched timber planks are indeed 

only 25mm thick. They are reclaimed wide timber floorboards. 

4. We have taken the ‘A’ board off the drawings. 

 

I trust the application can now be registered. 

Peter Farmer 

SDB Southern Ltd 

 


